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Dear Parents, 
 
May is nearly over and the last day of school for students is almost here.  Please take this time to review 
your child’s grades in Progressbook.  If you are unable to login, please send an email to the building 
principal.  ​Students should spend this week (May 26-29) completing all outstanding assignments 
from the fourth quarter​.  No new assignments will be given.  Please email your student’s teacher for 
clarification about specific assignments.  In lieu of 3rd and 4th quarter grades, there will be one combined 
semester grade given for the second semester.  
 
Families should drop off borrowed Chromebooks during meal pick up June 1.  We will be collecting them 
at the bus loop.  This is also our last day for meal distribution.  If you are picking up meals, do so before 
dropping off your Chromebook at the bus loop. 
 
Each building will be doing a final materials pick up the week of June 1.  The high school (grades 9-12) 
will be open June 2 from 10:00AM-2:00PM for students to collect materials.  The middle school (grades 
6-8) will be open June 4 from 10:00AM-2:00PM. The only entrance permitted will be the door closest to 
the cafeteria. 
 
Elementary students can pick up any materials left at the school and drop off items that need to be 
returned to teachers in the bus loop using the following schedule: 
                 June 2                                                                         June 3 
Kindergarten     9:00-10:00 AM                                 Third Grade    9:00-10:00AM 
First Grade       10:30- 11:30 AM                               Fourth Grade 10:30-11:30 AM 
Second Grade 12:00-1:00 PM                                    Fifth Grade     12:00-1:00 PM 
 
If you have children in multiple grades, you only need to come at one time.  Please remember to bring all 
library books with you. 
 
We thank you for all the work you have done with your children during this closure.  The work you have 
done with your child at home will make a tremendous difference in their success next year.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact building principals.  Thank you! 
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